
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, 
Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call 
when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very 
necessary.  Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
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Blessed Sacrament Church           St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, June 19th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – Elie  – Mass intention for +Romeo & +Germaine Menard 
requested by Fernand Menard  

Tuesday, June 21st - No mass today 
Wednesday, - June 22nd - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church 
Thursday, June 23rd - 9:30 p.m. – Elie Manor – Mass intention for +Romeo & +Germaine 

Menard requested by Roger Menard 
Friday, June 24th - 2:30 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Adoration 
  3:30 p.m. – Mass 
Saturday, June 25th - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Sunday, June 26th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Rose Ross requested by the 
Ross family 

 
Church Cleaners: St. Eustache  (Jun 12 – Jun 25) – Estelle Tanguay and Joanne Raimbault families 
 Elie (Jun 19 – Jul 2) – Jocy Gillis and Jocy Godin 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Baby Paisley 
Amyotte, Reg Bernardin. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and 
in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

 
 
 



 
Parish Picnic: Mark your calendars… June 26th (next Sunday) is our parish picnic in St. Eustache 
following the Sunday service.  Please bring a lawn chair and a pot luck item - either a salad or 
dessert.   Hot dogs and beverages will be provided.  Come and enjoy some fellowship before summer 
holidays begin.  Family and friends are all welcome. 

~~~~~ 
Catechism Classes: Your local parishes are very excited to announce Catechism will be back in our 
parishes this fall! We are holding classes for ages 6-10.  The primary task of Religious Education is to 
build a loving, caring and sharing Catholic community. 
Please note: It is recommended that all First Communion candidates attend a minimum of 22 of their 
grade 2 Catechism classes before entering the First Communion course. 
We are looking at having regular weekly religious education classes starting in September and ending at 
the beginning of May 2017. 
As we are starting to put the program together we need your help to ensure we have enough space and 
teachers to hold the programs. 
Please register your child now while the information is in your hands. 
For more information call Nickole at 204-353-2851 or email nickole@shaw.ca. 
We thank you for your continued support in our parishes and your child’s catholic education. 
 

Prayer for all families 
O God, we long to know you and to love you, but the busyness of life often gets in the way. Help us to 
recognize the ordinary, daily ways that our family can learn about you and grow closer to you. We know 
that you are with us, leading us and guiding us on our way. Amen 

~~~~~ 
St. Eustache Funeral Lunches: Effective August 15th, Louise Beaudin will no longer be responsible for 
funeral lunches in St. Eustache.  If anyone has an interest in organizing the funeral lunches, please contact 
l’Abbé Michel Nault. 

~~~~~ 
Mexicans come to celebrate the Eucharist: Parishes of Blessed Sacrament and St. Eustache are in need 
of someone or a few people to oversee the snacks and drinks for the Mexicans for their monthly Sunday 
celebrations during the farming and harvest season. If you can assist please call Father Michel 204-353-
2516  and/or Brother Thomas Novak 204-287-8583. 
Thank you. 

~~~~~ 
To the Paint Nite supporters: Your support was very much appreciated.   The proceeds from Paint Nite 
plus the generous donations totalled to a profit of $1,838.00.  And we had fun!!  Thank you so 
much….Lucille  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Happy Father’s Day! 


